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Subject: FW: 12-ZN-2019_2NDAPPLICATION30DAYLETTER.pdf

From: "McClay, Doris" <DMcClay@scottsdaleaz.gov>

Date: Mon, Nov 04, 2019 9:30 am

To: Erin Gunderson <erin@thearegroup.com>

Hi Erin
Please see Rezaur's response below.
Doris McClay

-----Original Message-----
From: Rahman, Rezaur <RRahman@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 8:56 AM
To: McClay, Doris <DMcClay@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: RE: 12-ZN-2019_2NDAPPLICATION30DAYLETTER.pdf

Thanks Doris! The letter looks good to me and as you have mentioned, the letter needs to be attached as an appendix 
to the water/sewer BODs

Rezaur.

-----Original Message-----
From: McClay, Doris <DMcClay@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 7:25 AM
To: Rahman, Rezaur <RRahman@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: FW: 12-ZN-2019_2NDAPPLICATION30DAYLETTER.pdf

Hi Rezaur 
Please see Erin's question below. I have attached the letter from the 2nd submittal.
Doris

-----Original Message-----
From: Erin Gunderson <erin@thearegroup.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 6:44 AM
To: McClay, Doris <DMcClay@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Re: 12-ZN-2019_2NDAPPLICATION30DAYLETTER.pdf

❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Good morning Doris,

Thank you for the response; we will do so. Does the previous letter we submitted suffice for both or is there a specific 
format we should use?

Thank you,

Erin Gunderson
The ARE Group
480-980-8683

> On Oct 15, 2019, at 12:34 PM, McClay, Doris <DMcClay@scottsdaleaz.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi Erin
> Please incorporate the letter of intent submitted into the Appendix of both the Water and Sewer BOD reports.
> Doris McClay
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Erin Gunderson <erin@thearegroup.com>
> Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 2:26 AM
> To: McClay, Doris <DMcClay@scottsdaleaz.gov>
> Subject: 12-ZN-2019_2NDAPPLICATION30DAYLETTER.pdf
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>
> ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
>
> Good morning Doris,
>
> I hope your week is going well and that you are able to provide some additional information about one of the second 
letter comments. I just wanted to get clarification of #9 and see if it is asking for a new letter of intent or new information 
in the basis of design report.
>
> If a new letter of intent is needed, do you have a sample of what should be in it specifically so that we can make sure 
to include all the requested information?
>
> Thank you for your assistance,
>
> Erin Gunderson
> The ARE Group
> 480-980-8683
>

Copyright © 2003-2019. All rights reserved. 

lcastro
Date


